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8 December 2023  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
I am writing to inform you of a few Christmas-related events coming up in December:  
  
Wednesday 13 December  
Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day.   
Christmas Lunch will be served in the canteen and students can purchase as they would on any normal lunch 
day.  
We are also inviting students to wear Christmas jumpers or their favourite jumper on this day. All students are 
expected to wear their normal uniform, but those choosing to take part can wear a suitable jumper as well. It is 
not compulsory, but if your child would like to join in, we ask for a donation of £1.00 which will be collected 
during registration on Wednesday morning and will go to “Save The Children” who raise money in this tradition 
every year.  
  
Friday 15 and Tuesday 19 December  
Principal’s Breakfast.  
Recipients of Principal’s Breakfast for this Term will be able to attend school in non-uniform on the specified 
day depending on the year group. Students who this applies to will be informed of the arrangements nearer 
the time.  
  
Wednesday 20 December  
Last Day of Term.  
Wednesday 20 December will be the last day of term. School will be open as normal, and students will be 
expected in normal uniform, but will close at 12.30pm. Those students who receive free school meals can 
collect these from the canteen at breaktime. There will be a mix of lessons and assemblies to reflect on the 
Autumn Term and to send the students off for, what we hope will be, a restful Christmas break.  
  
May we take this opportunity to wish all of our community a relaxing holiday.  
  
 
Yours faithfully         

                                                                              
Dean Baines   
Deputy Principal  
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